
Saturday, Aug. 8, 2020
10 a.m.-Noon

Triton College
2000 Fifth Ave., River Grove, IL

H Building, Entrance at Hemingway Drive

DRIVE-THROUGH EVENT

Sponsored by Triton College and West40 ISC#2.

Families are invited to attend the  
Backpack Give Back Drive-Through Event at Triton College  

on Saturday, Aug. 8, 2020, 10 a.m.-noon.

RSVP IS ENCOURAGED FOR THIS EVENT. Please RSVP at www.triton.edu/backpack. 

The event will be held as a drive-through event,  
with cars entering through the main entrance off of Fifth Avenue.

Families without cars will be served on a walk-up basis at the H Building. 

All walk-up attendees will be required to wear a mask. 

Backpacks and supplies will be distributed on a first-come, first-served basis.

 #west40STRONGtriton.edu         

www.triton.edu/backpack
https://www.triton.edu/

